
 

 
TMX Equities External Disaster Recovery Test 
 
As a final reminder, TMX will be conducting an Industry-wide External Disaster Recovery             
Test on Saturday, October 26, 2019. Full details can be found in the original notice sent                
October 2, 2019. 
  
Please provide your email to ​TSX Market Operations if you want to be included on               
notifications sent on the day of the test. 
 

For additional information regarding this announcement, please contact ​TSX Market 
Operations ​at 416-947-4705. 
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